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We, the undersigned, are angry that we still do not have the ability to use the Pharmacy of our choice.  The Pennsylvania House & Senate passed S.B. 201 and the Governor signed this into ACT 207 in November of 2012 with a start date of March 1, 2013. Plan sponsors under the guidance of the Pharmacy Benefit Managers (PBM’s) are ignoring this law and we want it enforced for all drug plans used by Pennsylvania residents.
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